
From: Dia Thao
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Public hearing notice
Date: Tuesday, October 26, 2021 4:57:02 PM

To whom it may concern,

Hello, my name is Dia Thao. I am the new property owner of 314 Lawson Ave E. St. Paul,
MN 55130 or property ID # 30-29-22-14-0039. I received a letter in the mail stating that an
invoice was sent to this address on August 27th, 2021. I did not own or sign for the property
until September 1st, 2021 so I have no knowledge of the invoice or think I should be charged
for said invoice. 

I also think that the invoice was NOT sent to this property under my name so I wouldn't have
known about it. Please let me know how I can avoid this charge and or late fee.

Thank you! 

Sincerely, 

Dia Thao
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